
RE: Open Records Request of August 18th 

Thursday, September 4, 2008 5:43 PM 

 

From:  "Moises Gonzales" <MGonzales@sandovalcountynm.gov> 

View contact details  

 

To:  "David Mathews" <DMathews@sandovalcountynm.gov>, patience_odowd@yahoo.com 

Ms. O’dowd: 

  

I’m sorry if information regarding to your request may have not gotten back you.  I thought I had 

responded though our Placitas Plan contractor Cliff Spirock.  Nevertheless at this time, Sandoval 

County does not have any plans for a “loop road” through the Placitas area and we do not have 

any such information in our records.  Also, there was no such meeting that occurred between the 

Town and myself regarding a proposed “loop road”.  The meeting you are referring was in 

reference to the Placitas Area Planning Process and not a proposed “loop road” therefore no 

such documentation or records exist.  I hope this answers your questions. 

  

Thank you. 

Moises Gonzales 

Long Range Planner 

Sandoval County 

  

 

From: David Mathews  

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2008 4:54 PM 

To: Moises Gonzales 

Cc: Gayland Bryant 

Subject: FW: Open Records Request of August 18th 

  

Moises-We only have 3 days to answer IPRA requests.  Did you answer this?  If not, we must do 

so immediately.  David 



  

From: Patience O'Dowd [mailto:patience_odowd@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2008 12:28 PM 

To: David Mathews 

Cc: Patience O'Dowd 

Subject: Open Records Request of August 18th 

  

Hello Dave, 

  

 I thought I might ought to let you know that I have heard nothing back from this Open Records 

request. I assume like all other agencies that any Open Records request is forwarded to the 

appropriate administrator to ensure the Act is adhered to.  

  

We are coming up on deadlines, so I thought you might like to know. I believe there are requests 

signed from something like 48 people attached, but for the most part, are all the same questions 

beyond the additional I have asked. 

  

Thanks Much, 

 Patience O'Dowd co-founder WHOA 

 Wild Horse Observers Association 

a 501 c3 non-profit corp. 

PO Box 932 

Placitas , NM 87043 

505-867-5228 

  

 

--- On Mon, 8/18/08, Patience O'Dowd <patience_odowd@yahoo.com> wrote: 

From: Patience O'Dowd <patience_odowd@yahoo.com> 



Subject: Open Meetings//Open Government Inquiry 

To: MGonzales@sandovalcountynm.gov 

Cc: "Patience O'Dowd" <patience_odowd@yahoo.com> 

Date: Monday, August 18, 2008, 2:18 AM 

Hello Moises, 

  

I hope this finds you and yours well. (Please see attached.) 

  

Attached are 48 requests for information regarding a meeting you had with Kelly Moe and Steve 

Jerge per Steve Jerge, about 3 wks ago.  

  

Placitans are very concerned and are waiting for the letter from Dave Mathews (as promised 

WHOA) regarding  the status of the Loop Rd. 

  

This letter was to be sent to the BLM outlining that Sandoval County does not want a Northeast 

Corridor on the BLM anyway.. The promised letter would also be copied to  WHOA. 

  

I also respectfully ask for any  meeting notes, minutes, recording,  or other documentation from 

this meeting. 

  

Sincerely, 

Patience 

  

  

Thank You, 

Patience O'Dowd  



PO Box 932 

Placitas                                                                                                                                                   

  

 


